
  Overview of Board Nominations Committee review 

The BBC Board’s Nominations Committee was asked to look into the personal and 

financial interests of BBC Chairman Richard Sharp since his appointment to the role. The 

review was undertaken by the three non-executive members of the Committee, sitting 

without the Chairman present.  

 

The Committee agreed to: consider and review the Chairman’s adherence to his BBC 



It made the following recommendations in respect of future practice, which were 

approved by the BBC Board on 10 May 2023: 

 

¶ there should be greater attention paid to the disclosure of relevant personal and 

professional interests at the start of meetings of the Board and its Committees, 

with an expectation that there would be a high level of disclosure by Board 

members; 

¶ the Board’s Code of Practice and Guidance should be assessed to make sure they 

were clear enough that personal and political as well as professional or pecuniary 

relationships should be considered for disclosure, including on appointment to 

roles, and including where the perception of potential as well as actual conflicts 

might arise; and 

¶ there should be a clearer process by which meetings between Board members 

and senior political figures – including social events – were diarised and notified 

to the BBC and to officials and subsequently minuted. 

 

 


